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LETTER DATED 25 JANUARY 1968 FROM THE CHARGE D'AFFAIRES
OF NIGERIA ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY~GENERAL

Upon instructions from my Govermment I have the honour to inform Your
Excellency that I wish to participate on behalf of Nigeria In the Security
Council's meeting on the Question of South West Africa.

Please accept, etc.

(Signed) B, Akporode Clark
Charge d'Affalres
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